
Cecilia McMullen  
        American Women Veterans Association  

380 Rock View lane 
Glide Oregon 97443 
bu2ful13@gmail.com 

January 24, 2022 

Dear Sirs and Madams 

We are writing this letter in support of HB 4082.  This Bill has been created 
in order to guarantee burial/interment with dignity in our National 
Cemeteries for Veterans who served their country Honorably.  Mortuaries 
are paid by the USDVA to transport Unclaimed Veteran cremains to the 
closest National Cemetery, so they should not remain in mortuary 
buildings.This Bill has been created in order to guarantee burial/interment 
with dignity in our National Cemeteries for Veterans who served their 

country Honorably. 
The American Women Veterans Association has been attending the 
remembrance ceremonies at the Roseburg National Cemetery for many years.  
We wish that all veterans who are laid to rest with or without family are laid 
with respect and honor they deserve. Our veterans deserve a final resting place 
in our cemeteries not long forgotten in a corner of a mortuary.  
Sincerely yours, 

Cecilia McMullen  

President of American women Veterans Association of Douglas County  


